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Notice of Intent to Award a Contract for  
 

CentralSquare Tempest Support Services 
 

City of Coquitlam 
NOI No. 24-105          

 
 

Notice is hereby given by the City of Coquitlam (“City”) of its intent to contract with 
CentralSquare for a thirty-six month period commencing January 1, 2025 for the following 
service: 
 

1) Tempest Support and Maintenance Services with a total anticipated value of $232,000. 
 
The City of Coquitlam has chosen not to call for vendor proposals for the following reasons: 
 
1. CentralSquare develops, sells, maintains and supports the Tempest System.   
2. CentralSquare has extensive experience collaborating with municipalities to deliver, 

update and enhance the Tempest System. 
 

Vendors able to provide the same product and services are to submit information and 
rationale in writing, quoting the NOI number and title sent to email: bid@coquitlam.ca   
 

Attention: Manager Procurement 
on or before 2:00 pm PST on  
November 22, 2024  
 

 
 
Issue Date: November 8, 2024 
 
 
 
 

mailto:bid@coquitlam.ca

